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USE YOUR VOTE 

 

At present CWU members are voting on the Four Pillars and Pay Agreement reached with 

Royal Mail Group.  

Secured after a difficult two-year campaign with the active engagement and support of 

Union members and through the hard work of CWU Representatives and Officers at every 

level, the Union’s Postal Executive is unanimously recommending that members vote YES 

to an Agreement that delivers employment, standard of living and retirement security. 

Building on from Monday’s successful National Gate Meeting Day, our message is clear; 

‘To vote no is to vote for more of the same, to make a difference VOTE YES and 

position us to change the malaise of negativity and decline,  

VOTE YES and give us the solid foundation to fight for a new positive culture and 

growth era’. 

We are encouraging every single member to exercise their democratic right and use their 

vote.  If you have not yet received your ballot paper please contact your Branch Secretary 

who can inform CWU Headquarters.   The ballot closes on 28th March 2018. 

The CWU’s aim is to secure the biggest return possible and deliver an overwhelming YES 

vote in support of the Agreement to demonstrate our collective strength and show the 

employer we are serious about protecting current and future members and this great 

public service.  

Finally, thanks again to all our members, Representatives and Branches for your 

continued efforts and strong support. 

 
 
 
 

YOU PICKED THE RIGHT SIDE 
 

KEEP SHOWING YOUR SUPPORT. 


